
September/October Update 

The Trustees have decide to retain some covid 

safe measures for now and are asking people 

to wear face coverings when moving around 

the building and to use hand sanitiser plus 

limiting the numbers that can be in each room. 

Monday Night Bingo has restarted with everyone enjoying the chance to catch up and the 

Wednesday Club are already planning their first trip coach trip and booking their Christmas lunch!  

Also, welcome back to the Age UK Tea Dance which returned on September 10th 

A free five week Yoga Babies course started on September 16th and there are still a couple of spaces, 

if you would like to join contact Nikkie at yogawithnikkie@gmail.com . Look out for some Baby 

Classes from Exeter City Community Trust coming up in October.  

The Community Centre is looking at trialling a group for 0-2 year olds – if you or someone you know 

would be interested in attending or helping out at it please contact Helen, Centre Manager 

The Family Playdays joint venture between WASP Project and WCLC went really well and families 

enjoyed free activities and picnic food. Thank you to Exeter City Council for funding towards this 

When the Phoenix Youth Club closed down the Community Centre took on the building with the aim 

of restarting youth provision. We now employ a youth worker who with a team of volunteers runs 

our Youth Café for children in Year 7, 8 and 9 which, after the summer break, restarted on 

September 9th. It is a ‘drop-in’ session between 6pm and 8pm on term time Thursdays. 

The Community Centre also subsidise the Beanies Club for Years 4, 5 and 6 which is run by the 

WASP Project and is restarting on 28th September 

If you haven’t tried Ludwell View Café on a 

Thursday between 10 and 12 yet please pop 

down! Members get tea and coffee for 50p and 

a reduction on food!  

On the first Thursday of every month Cosmic 

will be there to help with any questions you 

have about using your laptop, tablet or phone. 

There will be an Autumn Fair on October 2nd. 

Ivy Johns did a lot for Wonford and worked to 

get Ludwell Valley made a Park. It has been 

agreed that a blue plaque can be put on the 

house where she grew up in Holly Road so now 

the funds just have to be raised! 

If you are able to help on the day or can donate 

cakes we would love to hear from you! 

For more information see the website 

www.wonfordclc.org.uk or contact            

Helen, Centre Manger, on 01392 217868 or 

wclcentre@outlook.com  
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